ALLINA HEALTH LABORATORY

Memo

To: Allina Health Laboratory outreach clients
From: Allina Health Laboratory outreach services
Date: September 15, 2021

Re: Aspirin therapy and P2Y12 collection kit/tubes tube recall

Allina Health Laboratory has received notice of a recall of two lot numbers of the Greiner Bio-One
Vacuette 2mL Sodium citrate tubes due to low draw volume and resulting clotting of the samples. These
tubes are a component of the Aspirin therapy and P22Y12 collection kits.

The two lot numbers affected by this issue/recall are:

* Lot number B210533B, expiration 5/10/2022
* Lot number B210439J, expiration 4/13/82022

What do you need to do?

» If you have Aspirin therapy and P2Y12 collections in stock at your site, examine the Sodium citrate
tube(s) to see if any of the kits contain tubes with the affected lot numbers.

» If you have kits with the affected lot numbers, complete a Supply return form and send the kits, along
with the completed form, back to the Central Laboratory to the attention of Diane Hutchinson

» Place an order in the Supply catalog for replacement kits

 If you have questions regarding the recall or return of affected supplies, contact your account
representative or Client Services at 612-863-4678

Allina W
allinahealth.org/allinahealthlaboratory LABORATORY

486473 1219 ©2019 ALLINA HEALTH SYSTEM. A TRADEMARK OF ALLINA HEALTH SYSTEM.
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